Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Jennifer Waters, District III Program Advisor
May 2014 Report

Workshops/In-services/Presentations –  1 Participants – 43
Farmingdale Elementary School – MyPlate Nutrition Lesson to PreK Students
Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 
· FCAE Staff Meeting, Springfield
· Met with L. Meteer to coordinate IL FFA AgriScience Fair

· Peoria Area Workforce Alliance Planning TeleConference

· Women Changing the Face of Agriculture TeleConference

· Illinois Agriculture Resource Council TeleConference for AgScience Fair Donation

· Met with 1st Year Teacher, Sharon Knorr

· ICAE/STAR Recruitment & Retention Meeting, Bloomington

Other Activities

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.
· Judge Oral Presentations for the State Envirothon

· Identified and secured judges for the Illinois FFA AgriScience Fair

· Developed judging packets for Illinois FFA AgriScience Fair

· Served as contact for advisors, students, and judges for AgriScience Fair

· Inventory awards for AgriScience Fair and work with other to place orders

· Developed Teacher Professional Development sign-up for IAVAT 

· Monitored teacher sign-up for IAVAT and sent workshop confirmations

· Developed contracts for IAVAT Conference Presenters

· Purchased supplies and materials for IAVAT Professional Development 

Miles Traveled – 585 miles
Commentary











This month I found myself in the office a bit more than what is typical. Having completed all of my school visits prior to the month of May, I was able to use this time to organize and plan for summer activities. Specifically, I oversaw the Illinois FFA AgriScience Fair for the first time this year. This involved working with teachers and students while also securing judges and working with donors to make the event successful. I also worked with the IAVAT Professional Development Committee to plan and organize teacher professional development activities during the IAVAT Conference in June. Looking forward to both events and getting back to school visits in the fall. 
